

Please ask for: Kelly Leeson

Reference: 18286261 Phone: +443000415985

Email:

kcc.information@email.icasework.com

Date: 3 January 2021

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for your request for information made under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 relating to admissions. Please see the response provided below:

I am looking to see the lowest score for admissions in past years for outside catchment for girls in the below schools:

- 1. Tonbridge Grammar School
- 2. Tunbridge Wells Grammar school for Girls
- 3. Weald of Kent Grammar School
- 4. Wilmington Grammar School for Girls
- 5. Queen Elizabeth's Grammar School
- 6. Highsted School (Sittingbourne)

Please note: Not all of the schools requested have an in/out area or rank on score therefore KCC has provided last distance offered.

	2020	2019	2018
Tonbridge Grammar School	In- score of 380	In- score of 371	In- score of 369
		Out- score of	Out- score of
	Out- score of 399	393	394
Tunbridge Wells Grammar	4.953 miles away	18.113 miles	1.896 miles
School for Girls	in named Parish,	away	away,
	Gov places- score		Gov places-
	of 366		score of 359
Weald of Kent Grammar	14.910 miles away	13.524 miles	12.644 miles
School	in distance area 3	away in	away
		distance area 3	
Wilmington Grammar	2.750 miles away,	1.896 miles	3.346 miles
School for Girls	Gov places- score	away,	away,
	of 125 in Maths	Gov places-	Gov places-
		score of 126 in	score of 125 in
		Maths	Maths
Queen Elizabeth's Grammar	6.51 miles away	5.838 miles	5.481 miles
School		away	away
Highsted Grammar School	NOT FULL	NOT FULL	NOT FULL
(Girls)			

If you are unhappy with this response, and believe KCC has not complied with legislation, you have 40 working days from the date of this response to ask for a review. You can do this by following our complaints process; details can be found at this link <a href="https://www.kent.gov.uk/about-the-council/complaints-and-compliments#tab-10">https://www.kent.gov.uk/about-the-council/complaints-and-compliments#tab-10</a> on our website. Please quote reference 18286261.

If you remain dissatisfied following an internal review, you can appeal to the Information Commissioner, who oversees compliance with the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Details of what you need to do, should you wish to pursue this course of action, are available from the Information Commissioner's website <a href="http://ico.org.uk/concerns">http://ico.org.uk/concerns</a>

Yours sincerely

Kelly Leeson Information Access Officer